
 

                                          

Great & Little Kimble cum Marsh Parish Council 
The Meeting of Great & Little Kimble cum Marsh Parish Council  

To be held at Kimble Stewart Hall 
On Wednesday 9th September 2015 at 7.30pm 

Prior to the start of this meeting a short time will be allocated, subject to the sole discretion of the Chairman of the 
meeting, for statements or questions from members of the public 

 
AGENDA 

 
 

1 Apologies 
To receive and accept any apologies for absence 
 

2 Declaration of interest in any item on this agenda by a member 
 

3 Minutes 
To agree and sign the minutes of the Parish Council meeting of 8th July 2015 
 

4 To review accounts up to end of July 2015 an approve payments for August and September 2015  
(List of payments attached) 

 
5 Planning Applications and appeals 

To review and confirm the responses made to Wycombe District Council by the planning committee. (Updated list 
sent prior to meeting) 
 

6 Playground Refurbishment –Update - Cllr Delia Burton and Cllr Donna Johnson. 
 

7 Meeting Secretary of State to discuss Gypsy and Traveller Issues – 13th October 2015 
To select a delegate from the Parish Council. 
 

8 HS2 – Select Committee Hearings  
To agree to appoint Edward Briggs of Bidwells to speak on behalf of the Parish at the Hearings 
 

9 Right to Buy– amendment of Policy 
To discuss and agree a response to the Rt Hon Greg Clark MP 
 

10 East West Rail – Public Consultation (Starting 5thSeptember 2015) 
Review consultation and agree a response 
 

11 Correspondence, reports and Issues from Councillors and Parish Clerk  

 Parish Council maintained areas (to include grass cutting, play area, litter bins etc) 

 Report/Issues from Clerk 

 Reports/Issues from Councillors 

 Correspondence Received 
o Chiltern Society Magazine – Autumn 2015 
o Countryside Voice – CPRE – Summer 2015 
o Clerks and Councils Direct  - July 2015 

 
 

12 To receive items for inclusion on the agenda for the next meeting of the council on Wednesday 14th October 
2015 at 7.30pm at Kimble Stewart Hall Committee Room. 

 
 
 
 

 
Julie Bunker 
Clerk                                                                                                                                     3rd September 2015 


